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August 12, 2024 
 
 
Bill Tenore 
T Bone Stone, Inc. 
2337 Emery St 
Longmont, CO 80501 
 
Re: Enforcement Abated, MV-2024-013, T Bone Stone Quarry, Permit No. M-2004-030 
 
Dear Mr. Tenore: 
 
On July 18, 2024, the Mined Land Reclamation Board (Board) signed the Board’s Order for violation no. 
MV-2024-013 for failure to maintain a financial warranty in good standing for the entire life of a permit 
for the T Bone Stone Quarry, Permit File No. M-2004-030. The Board’s Order imposed a cease and desist 
order on the site until corrective actions have been resolved to the satisfaction of the Division of 
Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division/DRMS), a corrective action directing the Operator to submit a 
bond in the amount of $20,300 or provide documentation that the current letter of credit, ending in 
*0OS, has been renewed and is in good standing.  
 
On August 8, 2024 the Division notified the Operator that it had been notified by BMO Bank that the 
letter of credit, ending in *0OS, had been reinstated and is in good standing. 
 
With the corrective action being completed the Division repeals the cease and desist order. 
 
The Division has abated the enforcement for MV-2024-013. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert; DRMS 
  
ec: Bill Tenore, T Bone Stone, Inc., tbonestoneinc@msn.com 
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